
Our area secretary Angelina has stepped down, so Richard R is our new
secretary and we will be holding a special election at the big day area assembly
for a new alternate secretary. Please consider your availability and if you are
willing to stand for this commitment. We will all be participating in our areas
inventory at big day as well, I hope you had a chance to think about the
questions I disseminated and look forward to hearing your thoughts. I had a great
time sharing about service at the Escondido workshop and hanging out at young
people’s events, as well as participating in policy, finance, IT, and young people’
committees.


